
UEC 

_E association of university and .college employees 

December 9, 1981 

Harcel Dionne 
"V 

· ?,utchasing 

Dear Marcel, 

At the.ALICE orientation recently held at Employee Relations, 
one.~of. the members· present tndi·cated th.at they would be working in 
your· division. 1 have therefore _ gi·ven them your name as a shop steward 
in case they have any pnoblems· or questions pertaining to the collective 
~greement. 

I have informed thts · new AUCE mem5er that you wi 11 present 
yourself to them, and that they may di.rect any enquiries to you. The 
name and department in which thts person will be working is as follows: 
Robert Wald, Purchasing. 

Introducing stewards to new AUCE members is part of AUCE's plan 
tb make the Union more meanfngful to it's members, and to encourage greater 
participation in Unton affatrs 5y our shop stewards. 

- - Thank you for your help. If you have any questions, please don't 
hesitate to call the Union office at 224-2308. 

· · urs truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 
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